ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Januany 27, 2003

Federal Election Commission
S E Street, MW

Washington, 00.< 20463
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DCear Sinfhadam:

This letter iz being submitted to provide wau with notice that the Biotechnology Industry Crganizetion PAC, FEC |Cg S003-
ShET T, inbends e change the freguency of

itz filinge from marnthly to quartedy and semi-annually until further natice.
Accordingly, it is aur understanding that cur next required report will be the July 31, 2003

Mid-vear Beper. Thene has heen na other change in our filing fregquencoy for 2003

Sinceraly,

Eharan L. Cohen
PAC Treasurer




